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O. ELLE:	A UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-RIVER FALLS WORKSHOP DETAILING THE TRANSGENDER EXPERIENCE IS COMING TO RIVER FALLS. THE EVENT WILL FEATURE GENDER AND SEXUALITY DIRECTOR CHRISTOPHER JORGENSON AND FAMILY PHYSICIAN ALEXANDRA HALL. THE WORKSHOP ENTITLED “GROWING UP TRANSGENDER” WILL TAKE PLACE OVER EIGHT HOURS AND WILL DISCUSS SEVERAL OFTEN MISUNDERSTOOD ASPECTS OF THE TRANSGENDER COMMUNITY. I TALKED TO JORGENSON OVER THE PHONE, WHO BELIEVES TRANSGENDERS FACE SYSTEMIC OPPRESSION.

C. JORGENSON:	“THERE ARE SUBSTANTIAL CHALLENGES THAT TRANSGENDER YOUTH HAVE TO EXPERIENCE BOTH CULTURALLY AND AS FAR AS INFRASTRUCTURE IS CONCERNED. ACCESS IS A HUGE ISSUE FOR TRANS YOUTH, THE ABILITY TO JUST GO TO THE BATHROOM IN ANY BUILDING IS A HUGE BARRIER TO TRANS INCLUSION.”

O. ELLE: 	HALL WILL DISCUSS THE BIOLOGICAL AND MEDICAL ASPECTS OF TRANSGENDERISM AND ITS RECEPTION IN THOSE COMMUNITIES. SHE BELIEVES THE WORKSHOP WILL BE GREATLY BENEFICIAL TO THOSE WHO ATTEND.

A. HALL:	“BY LEARNING MORE ABOUT A COMMUNITY OF PEOPLE WHO ARE DIFFERENT FROM YOURSELF, IT REALLY OPENS YOUR MIND AND OPENS YOUR HEART AND ALLOWS YOU TO INTERACT MORE EFFECTIVELY AND MORE MEANINGFULLY.”

O. ELLE:	THE WORKSHOP IS SET FOR JUNE 12 AT THE ST. CROIX VALLEY BUSINESS INNOVATION CENTER IN RIVER FALLS, WISCONSIN. 
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